PUBLIC NOTICE

CITY OF LA FERIA
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY (EPA)
COMMUNITY CHANGE PROGRAM
Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for Engineering/
Architecture/Surveying Services

The City of La Feria is applying for funding from the Environmental
Protection Agency (EPA) under the Community Changes Program (CCP)
and, as such, has issued a Request for Qualifications for preliminary
engineering services and design engineering services for community
facilities, housing, and/or infrastructure activities allowable of the Notice
of Funding Opportunity (NOFO). These services are being solicited to
assist the City of La Feria in its project implementation of a contract(s), if
awarded.

Firms and/or individuals should have past experience with pollution and/
or climate change State or Federally funded programs. Please submit a
proposal of services and statement of qualifications to:

Amanda Morales, City Secretary
100 East Commercial Avenue; La Feria, Texas 78559

The deadline for submission of proposals is Friday, September 20, 2024 at
11:00 AM. City of La Feria reserves the right to negotiate with any and all
persons or firms submitting proposals, per the Texas Professional Services
Procurement Act and the Uniform Grant and Contract Management
Standards.

City of La Feria is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer.




